
Net 16 fl. oz. (473 mL)

skin softener
multi-purpose

Suggested Use: For topical 
applications, apply a few drops of 
100% Pure Castor Oil to the desired 
area and massage as needed. For soft 
hair, simply add a few drops to your 
favorite shampoo prior to washing.

Caution: For uses other than external, 
please consult a healthcare 
practitioner. Castor Oil may cause a 
laxative effect.
The castor oil contained in this 
product is considered food grade.

NOW® Solutions is the next step in the 
evolution of personal care products. 
This comprehensive natural line 
encompasses anti-aging moisturizers 
and serums, bath and body gels, 
shampoos and conditioners, oral care, 
skin care, and essential oils, all of 
which are formulated with the finest 
functional ingredients from around the 
world. NOW® Solutions products avoid 

harsh chemicals and synthetic 
ingredients in all of our 
formulations, to provide a more 
natural product line.

Condition: In need of an all-natural 
emollient.
Solution: 100% Pure Castor Oil is 
expeller-pressed from the seed of 
Ricinus communis and is virtually 
odorless and tasteless. While it’s 
applicable in many other areas of 
wellness, Castor Oil is considered by 
many to be one of the finest natural 
skin emollients available today. Also 
known as Palma Christi (the “Palm of 
Christ”), castor oil celebrates a history 
of use that dates back to biblical 
times.  Since then, it has been used 
therapeutically to help support and 
soften healthy skin and hair, and is 
commonly used in some of today’s 
most popular cosmetic and beauty 
formulas. 
Expeller-Pressed and Hexane-Free.

NOW® does not test on animals.  Please Recycle.

Distributed by NOW Foods, 395 S. Glen Ellyn Rd.
Bloomingdale, IL 60108, U.S.A.

Visit us at www.nowfoods.com

castor oil
100% pure

versatile skin care

Code 7675B
V4

Clear bottle contains UV light 
protectant.


